
From: Puente, Robert
To: Connelly, Kristin D.
Subject: FW: Sam"s Club, 124th and Bradley
Date: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 1:36:39 PM

 
 
From: Suzanne Giaimo [mailto:yourneighborhood1@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 01, 2014 8:31 AM
To: Puente, Robert
Subject: Re: Sam's Club, 124th and Bradley
 
I won't be able to make that meeting but wonder how much influence a new Sam's
Club would have on (1) Woodman's and (2) the park that is right there.  I am not
particularly keen on any idea that will swallow up a good portion of that beautiful park!
 

On Thursday, May 29, 2014 10:39 AM, "Puente, Robert" <rpuent@milwaukee.gov> wrote:
 

FYI, Plans have been submitted to build a Sam’s Club and filling station (for members
only) on the Northeast corner of 124th and Bradley. This plan will be discussed at the
City Plan Commission meeting on Monday, June 9, 2014, at 1:35pm, in the 1st Floor
Boardroom at 809 N. Broadway. It is anticipated that this project will then be
presented to the Common Council’s Zoning, Neighborhood and Development
Committee on July 15, 2015.
 
I have attached a copy of the City Plan Commission Agenda for your information.
 
 
Robert W. Puente
Alderman, 9th  District
rpuent@milwaukee.gov
(414) 286-2868
(414) 286-3456 fax
 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records.
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City
of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request,
and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-
mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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